
 

 
 
 
 
 

The Non-Surgical Center of Texas celebrates Medical Ultrasound 
Awareness Month (MUAM) by educating public about a sports medicine 
tool already being used in San Antonio.  
 
Recognizing the importance of public awareness of medical ultrasound and 
promoting its value in today’s health care, The Non-Surgical Center of Texas is 
celebrating Medical Ultrasound Awareness Month by sponsoring special 
activities designed to raise ultrasound imaging awareness. 
 
During the 2008 Olympic Games, several studies were performed highlighting 
the use of musculoskeletal ultrasound in the field of sports medicine. The Non-
Surgical Center of Texas utilizes these same techniques to examine muscles, 
tendons, and ligaments to assess an injury. 
 
With ultrasound’s increasing role in medicine, one of the main goals of the 
campaign is to provide the public with a better understanding of what ultrasound 
is and its many uses in sports medicine. Through the following specially planned 
activities The Non-Surgical Center of Texas hopes to familiarize and educate the 
public about medical ultrasound. 
 
 
 
 
 
For more information please call: 210-616-0646 
www.DrZmd.com 
 


